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Following the loss of several key Pony Club and other Equestrian group’s grounds in the past few years and witnessing the negative impact of Urban Encroachment on not only Affiliated Clubs but also individuals, the Pony Club Association of Western Australia (PCAWA) has approached the WA Horse Council with a view to forming a joint working group. The purpose of this group is to target preventative measures for Equestrian organisations that are in danger of losing their grounds due to urban encroachment in the Metropolitan region and urban fringe of regional centres.  This lobby group is being formed with the ideals of representing the entire Equestrian Community and Equestrian Sports Groups.  It is hoped that all Equestrian Groups and individuals in Western Australia will support HALT.

HALT would be a working party of interested persons who would note changes to Zoning or possible planned commencement of subdivision within their Shires. Members of HALT would recognise that long term forward planning is essential for the uninterrupted continuation of current facilities and sustainability of the Equestrian Industry in Metropolitan areas. 

HALT would work closely with Local Government Authorities, Department of Planning, Department of Sport and Recreation and also the Department of Environment and Conservation to educate them as to both the well being and financial contribution the Equestrian Industry in Western Australia creates. Should loss of a facility be unavoidable, HALT would lobby the respective authorities with the hope of ensuring a suitable replacement facility is provided. HALT also plan to work towards the establishment and  development of long term sustainability of livestock “Green” corridors.

HALT would also lobby for and assist with the suitable development of any new or greenfield developments to ensure that Equestrian sports and activities are considered and catered for.

HALT will be launched at the WA Horse Councils Annual General Meeting in August with inaugural meetings planned shortly thereafter both North and South of the River.
CONTACT DETAILS:

Diane Bennit – Chair WA Horse Council -92910202

Ben Verning – PCAWA Executive Officer -92961500
